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Presentation of the 2006 General Plan Annual Report. (Cont'd 4/10/07, Item 10)

Background: This report was presented to the Planning Commission on March 22, 2007.  There was
no one in the audience wishing to give input.  No comments were received from the Planning
Commissioners. Planning Services will continue to provide the State Office of Planning and Research
and the State Department of Housing and Community Development annual reports on or before April
1 of each year.  In addition, Planning services will continue to provide quarterly updates to the
Planning Commission on the progress towards implementing the General Plan.

Contact: Gregory L. Fuz (5445)/Lawrence W. Appel (7698)/Shawna Purvines (5362)
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